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First name: Roseanna

Last name: Sacco

Organization: Preserve Monroe

Title: Chairperson

Comments: February 3, 2023

 

To: Dr. Homer Wilkes, Under Secretary, U.S. Department of Agriculture. George Washington &amp; Jefferson

National Forests

 

 

Dear Mr. Wilkes and To Whom It May Concern:

 

On behalf of Preserve Monroe please accept these comments and supplement attachments concerning

Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC to cross the Jefferson National Forest and the Appalachian National Scenic Trail. 

We respectfully ask that the U.S. Forest Service select the 'No Action' Alternative and reject the Forest Plan

Amendments and MVP's request to cross the Jefferson National Forest. The Mountain Valley Pipeline project as

proposed is inconsistent with the Forest Plan. It cannot meet the Plan's standards for environmental protection,

which should not under any circumstances be weakened.

 

Please see our letter and supporting documentation attached below

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Roseanna Sacco, Chairman

 

Paula Mann, Treasurer

 

Robin Wright, Board Member

 

Joe Chasnoff, Board Member

 

Jill Fischer, Board Member

 

Jon McLaughlin, Board Member

 

Patricia Ann "Cookie" Cole Member

 

Preserve Monroe  

 

February 20,  2023

 

Preserve Monroe <preservemonroemvp@gmail.com>

Feb 20, 2023, 2:13 PM (23 hours ago)

to SM.FS.GWJNF-PA, bcc: Maury

 

We would like to also add the following video that was not available at the time we submitted our original

comments.

Preserve Monroe's chief videographer and photographer Paula Mann. Paula is also a Board Member of Preserve



Monroe

 

Peters Mountain - Mystery Ridge &amp; MVP - YouTube


